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Notable weaknesses include the lack of a program to perform
calikration of non-Technical Specification safety-related relays
(violation 373/9101%-01B; 374/91019-01B); the lack of voltage
drop calculations for 125Vde circuits, and the lack of iesign
margin for the station batteries., 1In addition, to ensure that
all motor contreol circuits will have adequate veoltage, the
licensee has committed to future actions as stated i1, Section
4.2.2 of tris report.

During this inspection, we noted that certain of your activities
were in vielation of NRC reguirements or had deviated from the
LaSalle Updated Final Safety Analysis Report (UFSAR), as
specified in the enclosed Notices. A written response is
required. In addition, the report addresses a number of
unresolved and open items. We request that you also address each
of these items along with your reply to the violations and
deviations identified in the enclosed Notices.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations,
a copy of this letter, the enclosures, and your response to this
letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

The responses directed by this letter and the accompanying
Notices are not subject to the clearance procedures of the Office
of Management and Budget as reguired by the Paperwork Reduction
Act of 1980, PL 96~511.

We will gladiy discuss any questions you have concerning this
inspection.

Sincerely,
O % uAk SIGNED BY T. O MARTIN (L/*L)

:

H. J. Miller, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure:

1. Notice of Violation

2. Notice of Deviation

3. Inspection Reports No.
50~373/91019 (DRS) ;
No. 50-374/91019 (DRS)
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Ristribution

ce w/enclosures:

D. Galle, Vice Fresident
BWR Onerations

I' Kovech, Nuclear
Licensing Manager

G. J. Diederich, Station
Manager

DCD/DCE (RIDS)

OC/LFDCR

M. W. Hodges, Ragion 1

A. ', Gibson, Region 11

8. J. Collins, Region 1V

R. P. Zimmerman, Region V

Resident Inspectors-laSalle,
Dresden, Quad Cities

Richard Hubbard

J. W, McCatffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division

Patyicia O'Brien, Covernor's
CUffice of Consumer Services

Robeil Newrann, Of‘' e of Public
Counse¢) . State or lliinols Center

Licensi Project Manager, NRR
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